Our first meeting of our book club year will be on Tuesday, September 2nd at
6PM. It will be a busy meeting as we cover our summer read of All the Colors of
the Dark as well as present our book club preview books.

| have already heard from Sandra Finch who reported that her book,
Accidentally was not a book club book.If anyone else has found that their
preview book is definitely a no go please let me know and | will delete it from our
discussion list. On the other hand, | do need to order our October book so | will
have it to hand out at our September meeting. If your preview book was a five
star read that you know we will love please let me know and | will use it for
October. If not | will have to use my own judgment and since my last pick was
Serial Killer Games, well, you see where this could go.

| have our tentative dates for the year listed below. Please check your calendars
for possible conflicts.

September 2

October 7

November 11 - | won't be in attendance
December 2

January 6

February 3

March 3

April 7

May 5

June 2

| hope you are enjoying the final days of summer. Happy reading. | hope to see
you all in September.

If you have read this far please take a moment to look at the addresses | am
mailing this to and let me know if there is anyone | have left off.

Thanks,
Cathy



